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Dear Organization Members / Surveyors  

Dear Exclusive Surveyors 
  
The purpose of this letter is to inform that since Monday, August 15, 2022, the new 
technical manager is Cap. Alexander Lamboglia in which any technical matters 
send your emails to technicalmanager@nashapanama.com. 
 
 
waiting for your confirmation of “SAFE RECEIPT, READ and UNDERSTANDING”. 
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